
Hudson, NH Planning Board Packet: June 12, 2024 

 

PLANNING BOARD APPOINTMENT 
ALTERNATE VACANCY 

 
 

Attached, please find a Board & Committees Vacancy Application from William Eaton Jr, 15 Adelaide 
Street, Hudson, NH. He is requesting an Alternate position on the Planning Board.  
  
ATTACHMENTS: 

A. Board & Committees Vacancy Application, William Eaton Jr., dated May 24, 2024 – Attachment 
“A”. 

 
The date for discussion of and motions to appoint an alternate to the Planning Board will be 
determined by the Chair.  



Attachment "A"



1

Dubowik, Brooke

From: Hudson New Hampshire <hudson-nh@municodeweb.com>
Sent: Friday, May 24, 2024 7:52 AM
To: Dubowik, Brooke
Subject: Form submission from: Contact a Board or Committee

EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

Thank you. Your submission has been received. Submitted on Friday, May 24, 2024 - 7:52am Form: Contact a 
Board or Committee Form ID: 42624 Submission ID: 31392 Your Contact Information  
First Name William  
Last Name Eaton  
Phone Number 603-930-3879  
Email weaton123061@gmail.com  
Select the Board or Committee you would like to contact Planning Board  
Question/Comments you'd like to share  
Dear Members of the Hudson Planning Board, 

I am writing to express my interest in serving as an alternate member of the Hudson Planning Board. As a long-
time resident of Hudson and a professional in a construction-related business, I believe I can bring valuable 
insights and a balanced perspective to the board. 

Having lived in Hudson for many years, I have developed a deep appreciation for our community and its 
growth. I work at a company that is construction related. So I am not opposed to the construction industry. 
Additionally, I have spent hundreds of hours volunteering as a youth coach in the town, which has allowed me 
to engage with and give back to our community significantly. 

I am politically moderate, which allows me to approach issues with an open mind and consider multiple 
viewpoints. My goal is to ensure that Hudson continues to develop in a sustainable and well-planned manner, 
balancing growth with the preservation of our town's character and resources. 

I am enthusiastic about the opportunity to serve our community and contribute to its future development. 

Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to the possibility of working with the Planning Board 
to help shape the future of Hudson. 

Sincerely, 

William 
15 Adelaide 
Hudson, NH 03051 
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